## Michele King

From: Santa Clara Valley Water <system-generated@valleywater.org>

**Sent:** Monday, January 08, 2024 4:25 PM

**To:** Clerk of the Board

**Subject:** SCVWD Agenda Comment Form

**Follow Up Flag:** Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

\*\*\* This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

Submitted on Mon, 01/08/2024 - 4:25 PM

Submitted values are:

#### Name

**Deb Kramer** 

#### **Address**

5273 Prospect Rd #304 San Jose, California. 95129

## **Telephone**

(408) 372-7053

### **Email**

deb@keepcoyotecreekbeautiful.org

### Agency, Business or Group (if applicable)

Keep Coyote Creek Beautiful

### **Board Meeting Date**

2024-01-09

# **Agenda Item Number**

3.4

### I would like to

No Position--Comment Only

#### **Comment Form**

To Valley Water Board Members,

The Keep Coyote Creek Beautiful Board of Directors supports Barbara Keegan as the next Chair of the Valley Water Board.

Serving as the current Vice Chair, Director Keegan provides critical leadership continuity that the Board requires. Her

Handout 3.4-U 01/09/24

qualifications for Board Chair, especially her technical experience for many of the large and complex engineering projects. She has demonstrated her commitment to actively listen to and participate in community input to engage the public effectively. Her collaborative approach as a partner within Valley Water and other partner organizations emphasizes her duty to build consensus with agencies and community organizations. And, she practices the mission of Valley Water to act for clean water, a healthy environment, and flood protection.

We ask that you elect Barbara Keegan as the next Chair at the upcoming meeting.

Sincerely,
Deb Kramer
Executive Director on behalf of the
Keep Coyote Creek Beautiful Board of Directors